
COFFIN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Hello Coffin School Families, 

 

I hope this finds all of you well. 

 

The last week of school  - hard to imagine, isn’t it?  In addi-

tion to the excitement of summer ahead, this is also a time of 

mixed emotions.  Each and every one of our children has 

made significant gains in their learning and the progress 

from the beginning of the year is phenomenal.  There is a 

palpable sense of pride at Coffin School that one can sense 

in both the students and the adults.   

 

At the same time, we’ll be saying ‘goodbye’ to many of our 

first and second grade friends and families as they head off 

to another school.  One of the things I love about Coffin Ele-

mentary School is that even though almost 50% of our popu-

lation changes every year, the sense of community and fel-

lowship is a constant.  This is a credit to our dedicated staff 

and to all of you – our Coffin School families – who make 

that effort to stay actively involved in your children’s school 

experience.  Thank you! 

 

On a personal note, I recently came across this photo of my 

children, Joseph and Camila, walking off to school on their 

first day of Kindergarten.  On Friday 

they’ll “graduate” from fifth grade and 

even though I know it’s a bit of a cliché, 

the years really seem to have passed by 

quickly.  For those of you who are leav-

ing Coffin, we trust your brief time here 

has been positive.  For those of you who 

are returning next year, we’ll look for-

ward to seeing you in September and 

will count on your help in welcoming our newest students 

and families while exemplifying The Coffin Way! 

 

Here’s hoping that all of us find many moments over the 

coming months to enjoy precious time together with families 

and loved ones.  Wishing you a safe, relaxing and enjoyable 

summer vacation. 

 

Thanks for a great year! 
 

 

 

Steve Ciembroniewicz, Principal 

sciembroniewicz@brunswick.k12.me.us 

A community of learners founded on safety, gentleness, kindness and the pursuit of quality work. 

Coffin Calendar 
 June 

Tuesday, the 17th CFC Cookout  

Thursday, the 19th, last day of school (1:10 dismissal) 

 

August 

Wednesday, the 27th - Grade 1 and Multiage Meet and Greet 5-6 PM 

 

September 

Tuesday, the 2nd - First day of school (1st and 2nd graders) 

Thursday, the 4th - Kindergarten Family Day (details in K letter) 

Friday, the 5th - First day of Kindergarten (short day for K) 

Thursday, the 11th - Kindergarten Parent Info. Night 6:15 - 7:30 PM 

Thursday, the 18th - Grade 1 and Multiage Parent Information 

 Night 6:30 - 7:30 PM 

October 

Thursday the 2nd - All School Open House 6:00 - 7:00 PM 
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Wishing Mrs. Bean, Mrs. Gal-

lagher and Mrs. Krea all the 

best in  their respective retire-

ments! Thank you for all 

you’ve done on behalf of 

Brunswick children.  We’ll 

miss you!!! 

Mrs. Gallagher 

Mrs. Krea Mrs. Bean 
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A few... 

...and beyond 


